December 23, 1963
A3

Mr. Buell “Martin
Route 1
Cunming, Georgia

Dear Mr. Martin:

The rifle used to assassinate President Kemnedy, about
which you inquired in vour letter of December 13, 1963,
was an Italian Mannlicher Carcano 6.5 m.m.

I hope this information is helpful to you.

Very truly yours,

Je« Be Curry
Chief of Police

JBC 1 PA



